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Starting on Friday, Dec 20, OneDrive accounts for Seneca Polytechnic students will be

limited to 1 GB per account. This is due to changes Microsoft is making to its Microsoft 365

for Education suite.

Any account that exceeds this limit will become read-only. While existing stored files can

still be accessed, no new files can be uploaded until space has been freed up.

Managing OneDrive usage

With the move to the cloud, the number of stored files and the amount of data most of us

use has increased significantly over time. Given the new limit, it’s important for us all to

monitor and manage our OneDrive usage.

We've included some resources below to help you access and store essential files and

documents:

Managing OneDrive for school storage

Deleting files or folders in OneDrive

If you have any questions, please reach out to our ITS team at

servicedesk@senecapolytechnic.ca.
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https://students.senecapolytechnic.ca/people/ran-luo
https://support.microsoft.com/en-us/office/manage-your-onedrive-for-work-or-school-storage-31519161-059c-4764-b6f8-f5cd29f7fe68
https://support.microsoft.com/en-us/office/delete-files-or-folders-in-onedrive-21fe345a-e488-4fa7-932b-f053c1bebe8a#ID0EBH=Web
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